
LEGAL NOTICE
The Board of Commissioners
of the Township of Upper St.
Clair will hold a public hearing
on  Monday,  December  4,
2023 beginning at 7:30 P.M., or
shortly thereafter, in the Upper
St.  Clair  Board  of
Commissioners  Meeting
Room,  located  at  1820
McLaughlin Run Road, Upper
St.  Clair,  PA  15241,  on  the
following application:

Transfer of Restaurant
Liquor License No. R-6594
from Barking Shark, Inc.

located at 616 North
Avenue, Pittsburgh, PA

15209 to Hidden Vine, LLC
located at 1469 Bower Hill

Road, Pittsburgh, PA 15241.
A copy of each application is
available for public inspection
at  the  Township  Offices,
address above, 7:30 A.M. to
4:00  P.M.,  Monday  through
Friday. All persons wishing to
be heard should appear at the
above  place  at  the  time
specified.
All  persons  wishing  to  be
heard  should  appear  at  the
above designated place at the
time specified.
/s/ Matthew R. Serakowski

Township Manager


